STYYRS

STARS SUMMER SHOW!

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS/GURDIANS

The Stars Summer Concert will be taking place at The Riverside Arts Centre, 59 Thames St,
Sunbury-On-Thames, Middlesex TW16 5QF.

The performances will be on Saturday 7th July at 2pm and 7pm.

There will be two performances of the same show which all children will be involved in and will
be required to attend both shows. (Please speak to me asap if this is not going to be possible).
* MINI STARS WILL ONLY BE PERFORMING IN THE 2PM PERFORMANCE.

There will be a ‘Dress rehearsal’ on Friday 6% July at The Riverside Arts Centre for the children
(apart from the Mini Stars) to practise on stage before the performances on the Saturday.
The rehearsal on Friday 6t July will start at 6pm and will finish at 8pm.

MINI STARS will NOT be required on Friday 6t" — however they will have a rehearsal on the
stage at 12.30pm on Saturday 7t July (and will then stay on site for the 2pm performance)

ALL children will need to have arrived by 1.30pm for the 2pm performance, they will then need
to leave the theatre after the 2pm performance and return at 6.30pm ready for the 7pm
performance.

Although | cannot confirm exact timings just yet, the show will not be any longer than
2.5hours. (I will confirm ASAP)

The children will be wearing STARS uniform for the concert so if your child does not already
have a STARS T-shirt please order one before 29t June.

All children will be required to wear black leggings/jogging bottoms and black shoes along with
their STARS T-Shirts.

All Stars Students will be involved in the performance. No one has to take part but, obviously, |
would love everyone to!

This is a summer concert to showcase the fantastic talent of all the children at STARS and to
give them an opportunity to perform on a stage in a venue that is not their normal class venue.

If anyone has any problems or questions with anything above, or if your child will not be able
to attend, please let me know as soon as possible.

PS — In order to make sure the show runs smoothly, | need some backstage helpers!
Please let me know ASAP if you would be able to help for either the 2pm or 7pm
performance. THANK YOU! Jess ©



